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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:

NCG Providing Support to The Center for Grieving Children

Portland, Maine, December 23, 2010 —Northcross Group (NCG) has noted the exemplary work
of the Center for Grieving Children and their making a difference in the Southern Maine region.

Since 1988, The Center for Grieving Children has provided loving support to grieving children,
teens, families and communities through peer support, outreach and education. The Center
currently has over 200 volunteers serving its Bereavement, Multicultural, Young Widow and
Widowers Groups, and Community Outreach programs. The Center for Grieving Children
receives no government grants or programming—relying totally on community support.

“The Center for Grieving Children has an excellent reputation of working with children in the
community. In an area underserved by government attention and programs, the Center helps
children dealing with some of the biggest challenges imaginable—providing comfort, support
and the tools to move forward. NCG is pleased to support a great organization performing a
vital service in the community.” Northcross Group President Christopher Bender said.

For more information about The Center for Grieving Children, please visit: www.cgcmaine.org

Northcross Group (NCG) is a management and technology consulting services firm.
Incorporated in 2006, NCG is headquartered in Portland, Maine. NCG delivers highly complex
initiatives bridging between technology and business to maximize ROI, ensure security, and
compliance in environments facing big opportunities or challenges.
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